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Thursday is Pizza Day! Kids Growing Up and Losing
Teeth!

Kindergarten Field Trip to
Oregon Children's Theater!

Important Dates to Remember:
1/30/2023: Missoula Children’s Theater Week Begins
2/1/2023: Black History Month Begins
2/1/2023 MESD Vision & Hearing Screenings K, 1, 3 (3rd grade vision only)
2/8/2023: Kindergarten Connect, 8:15am-9:30am Cafeteria
2/8/2023: Winter Walk & Roll to School Day
2/17/2023: NO SCHOOL, Teacher Professional Development Day
2/20/2023: NO SCHOOL, Presidents Day
2/21/2023: PTA Board Meeting

Bridlemile News
Successful Schools Survey
What is the �rst thing that comes to your mind when you hear the phrase “successful schools?” We
believe that successful schools are safe, healthy and welcoming learning spaces that are inclusive for
all students.

Our annual PPS Successful School Survey is one of the most important tools we use in making
decisions about school climate and culture.

We are excited to announce the 2023 Successful Schools Family Survey. When you take the survey,
you help us understand your experience as a parent or guardian. This important information will guide
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us as we determine the future of our schools. At Bridlemile, we use Successful School Survey results to
inform our School Improvement Plan goals and determine our progress.

Click here to take the survey! Translations are available on the survey webpage. You can complete the
survey from a computer, tablet, or smartphone. It should only take 15-20 minutes of your time. Select
Bridlemile from the school list and answer the questions for that school. If you have children at more
than one PPS school, please complete one survey for each school your children attend. If you have
more than one student at Bridlemile, you may answer for more than one survey or you can answer for
your eldest child.

For more information about the Successful Schools Survey, go to   https://www.pps.net/sss2023

Missoula Children's Theater Returns to Bridlemile!
The Bridlemile PTA has brought Missoula Children's Theater back to Bridlemile for a week long after
school residency, January 30th through February 4th! Auditions for this years production of Hansel
and Gretel are January 30th!

Audition Reminder:
Auditions are Monday, January 30th, 2:30-4:20 in the Bridlemile Cafeteria for any student
(Kindergarten-5th grade). Permission slips are required and were due January 26th.

Parents are invited for the cast announcement at 4:20pm.
All students must be picked up by 4:30pm (or got to aftercare).
Parents of students who receive a role will have a quick informal meeting at 4:30pm
(communications also sent via email).
Some roles will be expected to remain for a rehearsal until 7:45pm.

Showtimes:
Showtimes are Friday, February 3rd, Evening performance @ 6:30pm (cafeteria) and
Saturday, February 4th, Matinee @10:30am (cafeteria)

Rehearsal/Performance Expectations:
Students need to be prepared to begin rehearsals immediately following the auditions should they
be chosen for a role.
Students in the play are expected to clear their schedules for the entire week of January 30th -
February 4th.
Participation in both performances and all rehearsals is mandatory. Rehearsals will be held
between 2:30pm and 7:00pm, though younger students can expect shorter rehearsals, exact
times TBD.
There is no charge to audition, but there is a $45 expense fee for those students who do get a role
in the play. Full scholarships are available to anyone through the school counselor.

Winter Walk+Roll to School Day, February 8th
If you're walking or rolling to school on Winter Bike and Walk to School Day on Wednesday, February
8th stop by the tables in the garden area for some giveaway items including re�ective stickers,
beanies, and the ever popular re�ective shoelaces!

Have questions or need help forming a Walking School Bus, contact David Stein.

IBW Youth Lacrosse - New Player Orientation Clinic
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Bridlemile Counselors Corner!Bridlemile Counselors Corner!

Click Here for Bridlemile PTA and Foundation WebsiteClick Here for Bridlemile PTA and Foundation Website

IB Wells Boys Youth Lacrosse is hosting a new player orientation clinic at Rieke Elementary Field on
Sunday, February 5, from 3-4 pm. Registration for IB Wells Boys Youth Lacrosse opens on January
22nd and the season begins the week of March 6.

New parents & boys, grades 1-8, are invited
All equipment provided
Dress for the weather
Go to https://www.wylax.net/ for Club Info

New District Approved Flyers
Multnomah County February School Immunization Clinics
Multnomah County Free Community Vaccination Clinic (Spanish)
Multnomah County Student Health Center Vaccination Outreach (English & Spanish)
Vibe of Portland No-School Art Workshops (Jan & Feb)
Vibe of Portland Winter Music Classes
Vibe of Portland Studio Classes Begin Soon
Vibe of Portland East Winds Summer Band Camp

PTA AND FOUNDATION NEWS
Read all about what is happening with the PTA and Foundation and how you can help Bridlemile
school! Click the Bridlemile PTA and Foundation Website button below.

Bridlemile Elementary School
Instagram: @ bridlemile_beagles

4300 Southwest 47th Drive, Por… bridlemile-o�ce@pps.net

503-916-6292 pps.net/bridlemile
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Bridlemile Elementary School WebsiteBridlemile Elementary School Website

All Friday Flyer messages are archived on the Bridlemile elementary school website.

Questions, comments or feedback about this newsletter? Just hit
reply or email us at Bridlemile-Office@pps.net.

https://www.pps.net/bridlemile

